
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Once again January saw the start of the yearôs inventive dance calendar.  
The first competition of the year being the NCDTA inventive at Rainton  
Arena.  A fantastic day of competition topped off by Kelly and Ellen  
winning the Classical Sequence section with the Teesdale Tango.   

We kick started 2016 with our annual New Yearôs Dance.  It was once 
again a lovely evening of dancing with a fantastic supper.   

Kelly and Ellen were also the 
winners of the Ray Hodgkinson 
trophy for achieving the biggest 

winning margin of the  
competition. 

A great start to 2016! 
 

Welcome 
We are already well into 2016 and the 
academy has been busy and buzzing.  We 
have enjoyed saying hello to many new 
faces in our classes and welcoming back 
old friends. 



After the Christmas break it has been good 
seeing everyone working hard in class. 

 

Coming up! 

March and April 
 
¶ Sunday 13th March NATD  
         Inventive Dance competition     
         Whitwick. 
¶ Thursday 17th March St Patrickôs 

dance. 
¶ Friday 25th March class closed 

for one week only.  Class open as   
usual on Friday 1st April. 

¶ Easter Dance Festival Southport 
including North of England          
Inventive Dance competition.  

¶ Saturday 26th March classes 
closed for one week only.       
Classes open as usual on       
Saturday 2nd April. 

¶ Monday 28th March Easter    
Monday Social Dance with hot 
cross buns. 

¶ Sunday 24th April 2016 NCDTA 
Medal Examination. 

 
Further dates for your diary 

 
¶ Sunday 15th May 2016 NCDTA         

Ballroom, Latin and Sequence  
Medallist of the Year Competition.   

        Easington Welfare. 

 

 

   Donôt forget to book your         
   places for the popular              
  Sequence Dance Holiday at the 
 Bedford Hotel June 17th ï19th 2016.  
Speak to Kelly and Ellen to secure your 
rooms now!  
 

Kelly and Claire were lucky enough to have 
the chance to judge the recent Cheer 
Dance competition in Southport.  A  

fantastic   standard was seen across all 
age groups.  We are looking forward to the 

Durham competition in June! 

A  massive well done to Kelly for running 
the recent Blackpool half  Marathon.  She 
raised a fantastic Ã1127 in aid of the  

British Heart  Foundation.   

é And a night 
with Brendan 
Cole! 

Kelly  and Ellen  
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810272788 


